
February 5, 2009

Feral Feline Project
P.O. Box 1
Wheeling, Illinois 60090

Attention: Ms. Serena Fried,
President

Dear Serena,

Just wanted to let you know how, Buster, the stray cat is doing. It took him a little while
to get a clean bill of health but he is now a permanent member of the family. He is a very
wise kitty, the vet estimates he is three years old, with an excellent disposition. He would
love to be a lap cat but is too big for my lap. He loves his bed, his first, and has
discovered how to play by watching the other cats (he also has the time, now that he
doesn't need to hunt for his next meal.) If Oreo, the other male, tries to start a fight
Buster just ignores him and, slowly, Oreo is becoming resigned to having a new friend.
He's even becoming a bit more playful himself. Even though he spent his first years
outside, with this very cold and snowy winter, Buster has quickly become an indoor pet.
He stands at the door looking out but when I open it he shakes his paw and turns away.
He's figured out it is much better being inside looking out than outside looking in.

I want to thank you for giving me a way to bring Buster into my home. Your
organization is very important, especially in these hard times. There are so many more
cats being left behind as people are losing their homes. I have had three coming to my
door for food just this winter alone. They always get a meal here but stay a distance from
the house when I put the food out. I usually have to fill the dish two or more times till
they are full as they are burning lots of calories in this cold weather.

I am enclosing $1 00.00 for your worthy organization so you can continue to do your
good work.

Sincerely,
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